## Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee August 11, 2020

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Pat Streeter, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole Johnson

Others present:

Invoices approved:

Committee reviewed school and staffing schedule.

Aug 17, 2020 the Pond will be closing at 6 pm.

Starting Sept 8, it will also be closed during the week.

Stephanie to teach Nikki how to post minutes.

Next Meeting: September 1, 2020 (at the Pond)

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Johnson

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER